
From: Schichlein, Lisa (GE Vernova, GCCH)
To: Norma Garcia Santos
Cc: Andrew Barto; James Drabble; Schichlein, Lisa (GE Vernova, GCCH); Kmiec, Christopher (GE Vernova, GCCH)
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Request: Review Telephone call Summary by 7/8 (NPC)
Date: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 12:00:00 PM

Norma,
 
Our team is looking at the notes now and we will provide feedback shortly.  While reviewing the
notes, Chris Kmiec pointed out that the KENO bias number is GNF proprietary information, as
shown in Section 6.8.2 of the NPC SAR.  Therefore, the number should not be in the public
domain, either in the NRC question or the notes from today’s call.
 
Regards,
 
Lisa
 
From: Norma Garcia Santos <Norma.GarciaSantos@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 10:52 AM
To: Andrew Barto <Andrew.Barto@nrc.gov>; James Drabble <James.Drabble@nrc.gov>; Schichlein,
Lisa (GE Vernova, GCCH) <lisa.schichlein@gevernova.us>
Subject: Request: Review Telephone call Summary by 7/8 (NPC)

 
WARNING : This email originated from outside of GE Vernova. Please validate the sender's email address before clicking on
links or attachments as they may not be safe.

Good morning,
 
Attached is the draft summary of today’s phone call for your review. Please provide me
any edits by 7/8.
 
Lisa, please provide consolidated edits from your organization using track changes.
 
Please contact me if you have questions.
 
Thanks in advance,
Norma
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